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Resident’s Survey out now

Selwyn residents are being asked to share their views on the delivery of Council’s services
as part of the 2014 Resident’s Survey.

Each year the Council carries out a resident’s telephone survey which asks people to
comment on what they think of the quality of Council services like parks, roads, rubbish and
recycling collection and libraries. The survey also asks residents what they think the
Council's spending priorities should be.

This year's survey also includes questions on the Council’s Smoke Free Policy and on pokie
machine gambling.

The survey seeks responses from around 1,000 randomly chosen residents by

telephone. The telephone survey is designed to be representative of the demographics of
Selwyn District, and is carried out by independent research company Research First. The
telephone survey is being carried out until Monday 9 June.

“This year people who are contacted by telephone and asked to take part in the survey will
also have the option to complete the survey online,” says Melissa Renganathan, the
Council’'s Research and Policy Advisor.

“The survey provides the Council with valuable information we can use to evaluate our
performance and identify what we are doing well and what we can improve.”

“We are also inviting other Selwyn residents to complete the survey online as we value their
comments on the Council’s performance,” she adds.

To complete the online survey visit www.selwyn.govt.nz/haveyoursay by Monday 9 June.
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